




congratulated UCLU on a successful education conference which demonstrated the excellent 
work put in place for development of the vision and work going forward. 

37.3 Members considered the StARs Mid Term Report which reported on activity until the end of 
January 2017. Members were encouraged to see that the number of StARs continued to grow 
and coverage of SSCCs was now just short of 100%. The percentage of training take up had 
also grown significantly with the percentage of StARs trained by this point in the year back to 
2014-15 levels.  It was noted that more refined metrics were being developed for the annual 
report which would include level and year of study, and whether StARs are attending SSCCs. 

37.4 The report also included a list of issues through monitoring of SSCC minutes to give an 
indication of emerging trends being discussed by students and staff at programme level. Issues 
were assessed and coded in terms of positive, neutral or negative within defined categories and 
expressed as a percentage of all comments for that category. It was noted that IT platforms, 



38.6 Agreed ï that Faculties would consider the policy and feedback their responses for the June 
meeting of Education Committee. 

  

39 ASSESSMENT REVIEW PROJECT UPDATE  

39.1 Received ï a progress report on the UCL Assessment Review project EDCOM 3-07 (16-17) 

39.2



of the 2012 fee regime. It was suggested that collection of these fees was more costly than the 
income generated by the fees themselves. It was noted that resources would be available on 
Moodle for resitting students and confirmed that the policy to condone failed marks before resit 
would be introduced in 2018-19.  

  

41 SPECIAL EXAMINATION ARRANGEMENTS DEADLINES 

41.1 Received 




